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WATER RESOURCES - LICENCE FEES 

75. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Water Resources: 
(1) How many bores and dams in Margaret River, Busselton, Capel, Augusta and Bunbury will be subject 

to compulsory licence fees from 1 July 2007? 

(2) Will any bores in the metropolitan area be subject to the same fees? 

(3) If not, why not?   

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 
I thank Hon Barry House for providing some notice of the question.  I am informed that these are the correct 
answers. 

(1) Approximately 2 720 in total. 

(2) Yes, approximately 6 110.  

(3) Not applicable.  
 


